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Dear Parents and Children, 
 
I hope you are all fit and healthy and adapting well to these new circumstances that we find ourselves in.  

Just to keep you all updated on a few things. 

 

Each class now has their own dedicated email address to help us all keep in contact with each other.  

A letter with more information about this has been emailed to parents and added to the school  website. 

 

I will be able to use this to keep you all updated with important information and respond to any queries you 

might have.  I will also be able to give feedback on their learning. 

You will also be able to send photos of any work or practical activities that the children have taken part in. 

(Please only send photos with the children in, if you give parental permission for these to be shared on the 

website).   

 

Please follow the guidance about how to timetable these learning opportunities for the children during each 

day and don’t forget to start the day with a Joe Wicks workout at 9;00 a.m.!  The children also have a 

copy of ‘50 things to do before you’re 11 ¾’ in their homework book. Try to include some of these each 

day and get outside in the fresh air as much as possible (following the government guidelines for social 

distancing.) A reminder of these are:- : 

1. Avoid contact with someone who is displaying symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19). These 

symptoms include high temperature and/or new and continuous cough 

2. Avoid non-essential use of public transport when possible 

3. Work from home, where possible.  

4. No small gatherings in public spaces 

5. Keep in touch using remote technology such as phone, internet, and social media – no gatherings 

permitted. 

6. Use telephone or online services to contact your GP or other essential services 
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After the Easter holidays, we will continue to provide learning packs which will include a selection of 

reading, writing, maths and topic to ensure that the children have access to a range of learning at home.  

Please use the class email to contact me if you have any questions.  I hope you find this information 

helpful and I look forward to speaking to you soon. 

 

Please look after yourselves and continue to stay safe and well. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs De Rouffignac. 

 

 

 


